Request to reduce Sycamore Trees by Crown lift to 5m and reduce lateral spread by 2m

There are two very large Sycamore trees on our boundary wall. These trees overhang the public
footpath, our sheds and the stables next door. There is excessive shading from the trees over
the garden, and they pose a potential safety risk to the horses in the yard due to the seeds
which are poisonous. Some of the lower limbs are very large indeed and should they fall, would
severely damage the sheds, stone wall and the stables that house livestock. Not to mention the
public footpath directly below them. For this reason, we would like to reduce their size by
approximately a third, to allow for more natural light into the garden and property, as well as
secure the safety of the surrounding area from potential hazards.



